
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

 

Notice is hereby provided that in accordance with G.L. c. 30A, § 2, the Alcoholic Beverages Control 

Commission (“Commission”) will convene a public hearing for purposes of gathering comments, ideas, 

and information relative to a proposed amendment to 204 CMR.  The proposal is developed pursuant to 

G.L. c. 138, § 24, the Commission’s regulatory promulgation authority.   

 

The proposal is an amendment to the following section: 

 

204 CMR 2.08: Inducements.  This amendment will prohibit the receipt of inducements by any 

licensee. 

 

The public hearing will be held at the following time and location: 

 

Wednesday, November 13, 2019, at 11:00 am 

Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission 

Hearing Room 

95 Fourth Street, Suite 3 

Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150. 

 

A complete copy of the draft regulation referenced above may be viewed on the Commission’s website, 

www.mass.gov/abcc.  Anybody wishing to offer comment on the draft regulation may appear at the public 

hearing at the designated date and time or submit written comments.  Those who wish to submit written 

comment on the draft regulation may do so by sending an email to phathaway@tre.state.ma.us with “draft 

regulation comment” in the subject line.  Comments must be received by Wednesday, November 13, 

2019, at 11:00 am.   

 

For special accommodations at the hearing or for hearing information in an alternative format, please 

contact Patricia Hathaway at phathaway@tre.state.ma.us or at (617) 727-3040 x 738. 

 

 

 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

Alcoholic Beverages Control Commission 

95 Fourth Street, Suite 3 

Chelsea, Massachusetts 02150 

Telephone:  (617) 727-3040 

Fax: (617) 727-1510 

 

Jean M. Lorizio, Esq. 
Chairman 
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